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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 11th APRIL 2006 

Question No. 8
Daffodils
QUESTION:   Councillor E. Walsh
"To ask the Manager to consider planting daffodils next season at various suitable locations in Greenhills Park and to compliment the Manager for the display on Limekiln Road outside Tymon North Park?"
REPLY:

Each year the Council plants in excess of 350,000 bulbs throughout the County and continues to increase the extent and impact of attractive displays such as those on Limekiln Road.  

During 2005, a total of 10,000 Anemone bulbs/corms were planted in Greenhills Park to create an understorey of low-growing spring flowers beneath areas of tree planting.  Some daffodils were also planted in the previous year.
  
In addition, Greenhills Park is listed for significant planting of daffodil bulbs during 2006. 

